Alistair MacDonald

From: Tom Baker [tom_baker@shaw.ca]
Sent: October 14, 2008 2:18 PM

To: Alistair MacDonald

Subiject: Prairie Creek Mine

Alistair MacDonald,
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

Dear Mr. MacDonald,,
Even though the Nahanni National Park Reserve expansion is not complete, Canadian
Zinc Corporation has applied for operating permits for the proposed Prairie Creek mine

within the Nahanni watershed.

I believe that the proposed Prairie Creek Mine could have significant environmental
impacts on Nahanni National Park Reserve and World Heritage Site downstream.

I am writing to ask you to ensure that the environmental assessment you will be
initiating will include the entire mine operation, all its components, and the access
road, and that it is the most rigorous environmental assessment possible.

Mining companies come and go, but Canada will never have another Nahanni Park.

Thank you for your careful consideration.

Tom Baker J/
115 West 17th Avenue
Vancouver, BC V5Y1z7



Alistair MacDonald

From: Murray Stevenson [murray23 @ sympatico.ca]
Sent: October 29, 2008 8:04 PM

To: Alistair MacDonald

Subject: Prairie Creek Mine

Alistalr MacDonald, .
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

Dear Mr. MacDonald,,
I am concerned that the proposed Prairie Creek Mine could have significant
environmental impacts on Nahanni National Park Reserve and World Heritage Site

downstream.

As Canadians, we have a responsibility to protect our national parks and world
heritage sites for future generations;

A proper environmental assessment should be at the most rigorous possible level, and
review the whole mine operation, all its components and the access road.

Thank you for your consideration,
Murray Stevenson

4041 Otter Tall Cres.
Ottawa, ON K1V1R1



